
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference CTMUHB_377_23 
 

You asked:  
   

Please could you provide the reports, for the period to today, and including that 

you belatedly admitted to: “an invited service review report issued on the 
intensive care service for general surgery patients at Princess of Wales Hospital 

in December 2019.” 
  

Our response: 
 

Under section 21 of the Act, Cwm Taf Morgannwg University Health Board is not 
required to provide information in response to a request if it is already reasonably 

accessible to you.  We have answered a previous request in relation to the 
information you require, and this response is published via our Disclosure Log on 

the Cwm Taf University Morgannwg Health Board web site.  
 

For ease of access, we have attached a link directly to the information below: 
 

 CTMUHB_197_23 

 
 

https://ctmuhb.nhs.wales/use-of-site/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/
https://ctmuhb.nhs.wales/
https://ctmuhb.nhs.wales/use-of-site/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/20231/may/ctmuhb-197-23-may-independent-royal-college-reports-pdf/

